Phone: +359 2 979 30 11 Fax: +359 2 870 42 09 e-mail: folklor@bas.bg www.folklor.bas.bg

283. 40.03.04/12.08. 2009

TO
THE ACADEMY OF SCIENCES
OF THE CZECH REPUBLIC,
INSTITUTE OF ETHNOLOGY – ASCR
INSTITUTE OF CZECH LITERATURE – ASCR
INSTITUTE OF CZECH LANGUAGE – ASCR

Dear Colleagues,

We would like to express our concern with the difficult situation which Czech science will face due to the budget reduction. We think that the drastic reduction of the budget for science could lead to unpredictable results in the future, which the governing political powers should always keep in mind. It seems that humanitarian studies will be afflicted most gravely by such an approach – lack of resources will impede the completion of current projects, and the endowment of new ones We believe that the steep decrease of the expenditure for science could have dire results for Czech society in the future. A true democratic society cannot afford to deprive itself from the knowledge provided by humanitarian studies – in the same way that it cannot afford to give up self-understanding, and living up to its values.

We believe you will successfully overcome the existing situation and sincerely trust that humanitarian studies in the Czech Republic will continue their development with unabated pace in the future too. We relate to your efforts.

MECTHETYT SA DERECTOR

(Prof. Mila Santova, D.Sc.)